

JUNE 2015

Ms. Sandy Walters & CMHS Principal Dr. James Harden

Retirement of Mrs. Jane Schulten Administrative Director - Crete Library



Crete-Monee High School principal Dr. James Harden shared his experiences with *Coffee Connection*, a program at the Crete Library that teaches our CMHS special education students basic skills to utilize in a work environment. In extolling all the virtues of the wonderful program, Dr. Harden and CMHS special education coordinator, Ms. Sandy Walters, explained the intricate and vital role Mrs. Schulten played in the creation and growth of the program. She was then presented with a plaque commemorating her years of service to the library and her unending efforts to help our students. Joined by her husband, Ms. Schulten thanked her co-workers and the school district for supporting her efforts to help our students be their best. Board members and administration congratulated Ms. Schulten on her retirement and thanked her for her years of service and dedication to our students.